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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
You may be aware that Mr Michael McGeough (Depute Head Teacher) will be leaving us to 
take up a post in St Benedict’s High.  Michael will be a huge loss to Queen Margaret Academy.  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank him for his relentless hard work.  Mr McGeough 
has made a massive contribution to our school and young people.  I am sure you will join me 
in wishing him every success in the future. 
 
I wanted also to give my sincere gratitude for all your support during my time as Head Teacher.  
It has been a huge privilege to lead Queen Margaret Academy for 7 years. I have been lucky 
to work with wonderful staff who put young people at the heart of everything we do. The young 
people at the school are a credit to you and they have made me proud every day. I have no 
doubt the young people and the school will continue to thrive. Thank you for your continued 
support of the school. 
 
A letter will follow regarding arrangements for this week later. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Oonagh Browne 
Head Teacher 
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